28th September 2015 For Attention of the department for Environment and Economy Planning Regulation (Mineral and Waste)

Dear sirs

The Dorchester on Thames Parish Council is an active members of PAGE and I am writing as Chairman of the Parish Council regarding the Oxfordshire county council Minerals and Waste Core Strategy consultation.

We have read the key elements of the report prepared by Gardner Planning on our behalf and are in possession of the pre-submission document. We share the concerns of PAGE who represent our interests and views on this matter.

We wholeheartedly support the submission to the current public consultation made by the PAGE chairman John Taylor.

Chris Hill Chairman Dorchester on Thames Parish Council